PUBLIC NOTICE

QUARTERLY MONETARY POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING

The Bank of Zambia wishes to inform members of the public that the August Monetary
Policy Committee meeting which was scheduled to take place on August 14 — 15 2023,
has been rescheduled to August 21 —22, 2023.

Accordingly, the August MPC Media Briefing will be held on August 23, 2022.

Issued by

Communicatio;x(s%)ivision
Bank of Zambia

Box 30080

Lusaka

Email: info@boz.zm

May 18, 2023
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